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Change in Alert Stage on Komaba I Campus 
 
 Thank you all for your continued cooperation with the countermeasures against 
COVID infections. 
 The government has decided to end the priority measures that took effect on January 
21, 2022, to prevent the spread of infections. Those measures ended nationwide, 
including in Tokyo, as of Monday, March 21. 
 In response, and based on an overall assessment of the infection situation both on and 
off campus and in accordance with “The University of Tokyo Activity Restrictions 
Index for Preventing the Spread of Coronavirus Disease 2021,” the university has 
decided to relax the university-wide activity restriction level from Level B to Level A as 
of today, Monday, March 28. 
 Based on this change, we are changing the alert stage for the Komaba I Campus 
from Stage Orange I to Stage Yellow effective today. Because these alert stages were 
devised at the beginning of the pandemic and because the infection situation has 
evolved since then as the virus itself has mutated, we plan to revise the guidelines for 
our alert stages. The revised stages will take effect on the Komaba I campus as of 
Friday, April 1. 
 We appreciate your understanding of these changes and ask that you continue to 
take countermeasures against the spread of COVID infections. 


